
Notice of Special Council Meeting 

 

Please be advised that the Common 

Council of the City of Port Jervis will 

conduct a special meeting at 6:00pm on 

Thursday May 18th, 2017 in the Common 

Council Room. 

By order of Mayor Kelly Decker 

 

This meeting is for the purpose of 

considering a contractual agreement with 

the Port Jervis Soap Box Derby, 

approving insurance renewal for the City 

policies and for consideration of a waiver 

of the 30 day hold for liquor licensing for 

the Fox and Hare Brewing Co. 

 

Posted By the City Clerk/Treasurer 

Robin Waizenegger 

 

On this date of May 16, 2017 


